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subjectDec. 16 in San Bernardino 

 

Dear Larry; 

 

Around 5 years ago I hosted you as you spoke to Kimbark Elementary and several other 

schools in San Bernardino, California.  I am trying to get the funding to host you again on 

December 16, 2010, which is the last Teacher work day prior to most of our schools 

going on winter vacation.  Can you tell me the cost?   So far I have 12 schools interested 

in sharing the cost.  Would there be a reservation fee due and then the balance when you 

arrive or does the whole amount need to be paid ahead of time?   What is the maximum 

amount of “audience” you wouldn’t mind presenting to? 

 

Several of our schools were identified as one of the bottom 5% in the State, while 

Kimbark has soared, 185 point gain in 5 years.  You are a motivator, entertainer, and 

someone who can give the other schools practical ideas to implement immediately.    I 

would love to have you come again to present to our many interested schools.   

 

Karen L. Hoag 

Principal 

Kimbark Elementay 

909 880-6641 

 

Can you email me at karen.hoag@sbcusd.com information and attach flyers..... 

 

Or mail some flyers to share with others (I have almost 50 elementary schools in my 

district). 

 

My address is: 

 

Kimbark Elementary 

18021 W. Kenwood Ave. 

San Bernardino, CA  92407 

 

Thank you and I hope this email finds you healthy and happy. 

 

Thank you, Karen Hoag 


